

20 June 2012

By email

Ben

fyi-request-246-f55ed9db@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ben

Information request – Legislation Programme for 2011 and 2012

Our reference: CAB-15-2012

On 23 May 2012 this office received a request from you under the Official Information Act 1982 ("OIA"). You requested:

"...the 2012 Legislative Programme, as referred to in Cabinet Circular CO (11) 11; and

"the 2011 Legislative Programme, as referred to in Cabinet Circular CO (10) 04."

- I am extending the time limit for responding to your request until 2 July 2012 under section 15A(1)(b) of the OIA.
- Please note that you have the right to complain about this decision to the Office of the Ombudsmen under section 28(3) of the OIA.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Kitteridge

Secretary of the Cabinet

Rebecca Kitteridge